13.

ANNUAL PLAN CONSULTATION

The Community Technical Officer reported, seeking guidance on ways in which
the Board wished to carry out its consultation for the 2000 Annual Plan. The
Board decided to hold a meeting on Monday 11 September 2000 at 7.30 pm with
representatives from a wide number of community organisations.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


